
 
 
 

 

 

Bring Your Wheels to School Day 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 27th January we will be having a themed day to launch our topic, ‘What 

is the best way for Mrs Armitage to travel?’ We would like the children to bring their 

bike or scooter to school. The day will involve learning about road safety and the 

children riding their bike or scooter.  

 

For safety the children will need to bring a helmet to be able to ride at school.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Estcourt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


